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4 August 2010 Our Ref: HMCC190710   
 
Dear Mr McCloy 
 
Re: Request for information – Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Further to my letter of 20 July 2010, please find attached as you requested, copies of the 12 
responses received by the Northern Health and Social Care Trust relating to the Proposal -
Reconfiguration of Acute Hospital Services, from the document “Strategic Response to the 
Comprehensive Spending Review 2008-2011” - Report detailing feedback received from 
Stage 2 Consultation carried out from 8 January 2009 to 6 March 2009 – incorporating 
feedback on specific proposals received during stage 1 consultation process, March 2009. 
 
Trust decisions in relation to the release of information that the Trust holds are governed by 
the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000, the Data Protection Act (DPA) 1998 and other 
pieces of associated legislation. 
 
The attached information has been supplied to you for your personal use under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000.  It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, 
you do not have an automatic right to re-use the information, as it is subject to the Re-Use of 
Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.  For example, you must not use the information 
supplied for commercial purposes, or publish or issue further copies of the information unless 
you have been given permission from the Trust, in advance, to re-use the information in this 
way.  If you wish to apply for such permission, you should write to the Chief Executive at The 
Cottage, 5 Greenmount Avenue, Ballymena, Co. Antrim, BT43 6DA. 
 
I trust that the attached information satisfies your request.  However, should you require 
anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Irene Jardine 
Information Governance Support Officer 
 
Atts 


